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Information For Medicaid Members: 
Upcoming Changes to STAR+PLUS 

Effective September 1, HHSC is transitioning contracts for the STAR+PLUS 
program. This transition means:   

• Members may need to select new health plans.
• Providers may need to contract with new MCOs.

The STAR+PLUS Project Team invites members to attend an upcoming 
webinar to learn about changes to the STAR+PLUS program. This 
information will be helpful to members whose health plans may be changing. 

Each webinar will cover the same information, so members only need to 
attend one session. Registration is required. 

Session Date Session Time Registration Link 
Friday, 6/28/24 1:30pm-2:30pm Register for 6/28 
Monday, 7/1/24 11:00am-12:00pm Register for 7/1 – morning 
Monday, 7/1/24 6:00pm-7:30p Register for 7/1 - evening 

Email HHSC at Managed_Care_Initiatives@hhs.texas.gov with any questions. 
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https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/2108730701012646229
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/5387436991645588060
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/5490862553131073119
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